
8 February 2023

Year 5 Collaroy Camp 2023 
(Wednesday 8 March- Friday 10 March)

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Year 5 will be attending a camp at the Collaroy Centre, Collaroy, in Week 7 of Term 1,
Wednesday, 8 March to Friday, 10 March. The aim of the camp is for children to build
on their skills of working with others in teams, building trust, supporting and
encouraging each other to build positive relationships and also to challenge
themselves. This aligns with our Personal Development and Health unit for Term 1

Arriving and Departing: We will be leaving school by bus on the morning of
Wednesday, 8 March. Please arrive at school by 7:50am to ensure a prompt
departure. We will return to school on Friday, 10 March by 3:00 pm, in time for normal
school dismissal. 
Cost: This has been factored into your school fees.
What to bring:

● A sleeping bag, pillowcase and a bottom sheet for the bed.
● Enough clothing for three days, including underwear, sensible casual clothes

that are appropriate for outdoor activities and plenty of socks.
● A hat, and a jumper and tracksuit pants in case it gets cold at night.
● A toiletry bag containing your personal hygiene needs; toothpaste, toothbrush,

shampoo, roll-on deodorant only - no aerosol permitted, sunscreen and soap
● Pyjamas
● Bath towel
● Swimmers and beach towel
● Joggers to participate in activities. Thongs are allowed during other times.
● A water bottle
● Raincoat and a plastic bag for bringing any wet clothes home.

Please label all clothing and personal belongings with your child’s name.

There will be plenty of food to eat, however, students can bring one packet of
chocolate, chips or lollies.  

Students are not to bring mobile phones. In the event of an emergency, teachers will
contact parents/carers.



If you need to contact teachers whilst we are away, you can contact The Collaroy
Centre on (02)9982 9800 or 0447 914 467.

Please complete the Year 5 Camp Collaroy Excursion 2023 Permission Note by Friday,
17 February.

Please hand any medication your child requires for camp to a teacher on the
morning of departure. Please make sure it is in the original packaging with doctor's
instructions (inside a snap lock bag).

If you have any questions or concerns please contact one of the staff below.

Kind Regards 

Michelle Maric
matkins5@parra.catholic.edu.au
Year 5 Grade Teacher

Belinda Gatt
bgatt2@parra.catholic.edu.au
Stage 3 Leader

Alana Attard
aattard26@parra.catholic.edu.au
Year 5 Grade Teacher
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